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Responding Witness: Christopher Waltz, Conservation Sales Manager, 218-739-8492

Data Request:
Is any portion of 4.2.2 a deviation from the proposed new tariff rate?

Attachments: 0

Response:

This response includes information Otter Tail Power deems to be Confidential Information under
ARSD 20:10:01:39 and is provided on the condition that it is not filed or otherwise publicly
disclosed pending a determination under ARSD 20:10:01:41 and 20:10:01.42, or an agreement
by the parties to this proceeding regarding its disclosure. Such Confidential Information is
marked “CONFIDENTIAL” and noted where applicable as [PROTECTED DATA BEGINS...
...PROTECTED DATA ENDS].

For the most part, no. 4.2.2. is not intended to deviate from the new tariff. Section 4.2.2.4 and
4.2.2.5 do have terms that apply to the [PROTECTED DATA BEGINS...

... PROTECTED DATA ENDS] This does not impact the
functioning or terms of the rider, merely the rate charges applicable to the customer in two
different circumstances that may arise.





